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Angela Lepak

From: Angela Koski <akoski@isd2142.k12.mn.us>
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 11:36 AM
To: Angela Lepak
Subject: Re: Planning Commission-Township Notice

WARNING: External email. Please verify sender before opening attachments or clicking on links. 

Angela, 
 
Good morning!  We discussed this at our last board meeting.  The board supports this project.  Is there anything you 
need from us? 
 
Angela Koski  
Clerk 
 
 

On Mar 23, 2021, at 10:43 AM, Angela Lepak <LepakA@stlouiscountymn.gov> wrote: 

  

This message was sent securely using Zix®  
 
 
Good morning, 
  
Please find attached information pertaining to an upcoming Conditional Use hearing for a property 
located within your township. If you wish to be provided a hard copy of this notice, report or any other 
materials, please contact our office. Thank you. 
  
----------------------------------------------------------- 
Angela Lepak 
Information Specialist II 
Planning and Community Development 
Virginia Government Services Center 
201 South 3rd Avenue West 
Virginia, MN 55792 
(P) 218-749-7103 (F) 218-749-7194 
Email: lepaka@stlouiscountymn.gov 
Web: http://www.stlouiscountymn.gov  
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<Adkins-Adjoining Landowner Notice.pdf> 
<Adkins Staff Report.pdf> 


